OCEANSIDE PEDIATRICS

DR. KILUK’S OFFICE SCHEDULING POLICIES
One of our goals is to provide timely, efficient and comprehensive medical care for all our patients.  You will notice that it will be rare for you to wait more than 10-15 minutes before seeing a provider when you come in on time for your scheduled appointment.  We are confident you will be satisfied with the amount of time we spend in addressing your concerns regarding your child. 
In order to keep to this schedule, we do not double-book appointments and do not take walk-ins, which cause delays for scheduled appts.
If you cannot make it to a scheduled appointment, please call within 24 hours so that we can place another sick child in that time slot. 
 If you do not call us to cancel less than 24 hours it will be counted as a
 NO SHOW.

No Show Fee: $45.00 
Please call us early in the day for same day sick appts.

  We will give you a specific time to come in.

This helps everyone to be seen in a timely fashion.  
Providers will see sick siblings together if they are scheduled together. It is very disruptive to add another child at the time of your scheduled child’s visit; so please call  in the a.m. so we can make appropriate time adjustments to see multiple children. We do not mind accommodating you with a phone call to our office in the a.m.  
This helps everyone. We do not want you to have to wait unnecessarily.
One ‘courtesy’ call is made to remind parent of patient’s appointment two days before their scheduled day. 
A parent must accompany the child to all Physicals and Behavioral/Meds appointments.

We ask that you give us an accurate phone number to reach you for a reminder call.

 (If we cannot reach you and appt. is missed, it is still counted as a No Show.)
Signature_________________________ Phone #___________
You will always be asked to bring current insurance card. Outstanding balances and co-pay will be collected at check-in. HSA’s are now collected at point of service. We can now keep HSA Flex or credit cards on file.
